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TIPS FROM PUBLIC SOUGHT IN ARMED ROBBERY

Investigators with the Tigard Police Department are releasing surveillance video
from an armed robbery that happened on New Year's Eve and are asking the public
for tips in the case.

On 12/31/22 just after 11:.00AM, a man walked into Foxy's on SW Pacific Highway
near SW Canterbury Lane. He displayed a handgun and demanded money from an
employee, then walked out.

He's described as a taller man (above 6’ tall) with a medium build, who was wearing
a hoodie, mask and jeans. He was last seen heading northbound on 99W.

If you have any information that can help in this case, please call 503-718-2665 or
email tips@tigard-or.gov.

The surveillance video is posted on our YouTube channel at:
https://youtu.be/CMSyHcrsuPM.
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